Our Case Number: ABP-318505-23 ) Q)

" Bord
N Pleanéla_

Clare County Council
Planning Department
New Road

Ennis

Co. Clare

Date: 29 January 2024

Re: Proposed construction of a 110kV underground grid connection cable connecting the permitted
Carrownagowan windfarm to the existing 110kV substation at Ardnacrusha.
Within the townlands of Caherhurly, Killokennedy. Cloongaheen West, Leitrim, Castlebank,
Ballykeelaun, County Ciare. (www.carrownagowangridplanning.ie)

Dear Sir / Madam,

Enclosed for your information is a copy of submission(s) received by the Board in relation to the above-
mentioned proposed development.

The Board hereby considers it appropriate to invite you to make a submission on the observations
received in relation to the application. Please be advised that any response to the Board's invitation
should not contain any additional reports or supplementary reports and should be confined to the issues
raised in the observations received by the Board. Any submission in relation to the above must be
received by the Board within 4 weeks from the date of this letter (i.e. not later than Friday 23rd February
2024).

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board or email
sids@pleanala.ie quoting the above mentioned An Bord Pleandla reference number in any
correspondence with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

¥ EGn

Lauren Murphy
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737275
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